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I have received and read the St. Eugeneôs Primary School newsletter of 4.5.18 
Signed _____________ Name of child ________________  Class_______ 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
As we anticipate some warmer, sunnier weather (for a few days at least), 
please help your child to keep safe and comfortable in the sunshine.         
Please apply sunscreen in the morning, before coming into school and a sunhat 
or cap is useful.  We have some St Eugeneôs sunhats for sale at Ã4 in the 
school office.  If youôd like one, do pop in and pick one up. 
Best wishes,   
Mrs Smith   
(Head of School) 

Our school website address: www.steugene.camden.sch.uk 

Go shine in 
the world  

Year 2 received a special visit from Franny Alcott this week, who suddenly stumbled  

into our classroom with a mysterious suitcase from the 1940s. The suitcase belonged to 

Frannyôs granddad, who was aged 6 at the time. The suitcase was full of wonderful    

artefacts including an old sketchbook of London megastructures. Since Frannyôs   

granddad was an evacuee, he felt too frightened to return to London. Year 2 wrote to 

him and drew him some pictures too. He came in to visit us and Year 2 taught him facts 

about some of the new megastructures in London and gave him a tour along the River 

Thames in our very own hall! 

Visiting the Easter Garden...all of our children visited the church this week to learn 
about the miracle resurrection. Thank-you Father Terry! 



Important dates for your 
diaryé 
¶ Monday 7th May Bank Holiday, school 
closed 

¶ Monday 14th May - Thursday 17th May Y6 
SATs (Standard Assessment Tests) for all Y6 children           
nationally 

¶ Monday 21st May 11.00 Whole School Mass in church to          
celebrate the Feast of St Eugene 

¶ Week beginning 28th May is Half Term 
¶ Monday 4th June children back to school  
¶ Thursday 28th June Sports Day at Grange Park 
¶ Friday 29th June Non uniform day 
¶ Monday 2nd JulyðWed 4th July Y6 children on PGL School 
Journey.  Thursday 5th July Y6 recovery day. 

¶ Friday 6th July Academic Review Day for YR to Y5 parents. 
Children are not in school on this day. 

¶ Monday 9th July 3.45 Y5 Secondary Transfer meeting for     
parents. 

¶ Thursday 12th July 2.00  Y6 Production in the hall for parents. 
¶ Friday 13th July Y6 Parents meet the teacher day for SATs  
results and to receive their end of year report.  Y6 children will 
come to school as usual on this day. 

¶ Friday 13th July 6-8pm PTFA Family BBQ 
¶ Monday 16th July 2.30 Summer Music Concert in the hall 
¶ Week beginning 16th July no after school clubs 
¶ Thursday 19th July 9:15am Y6 Leavers Assembly 
¶ Friday 20th July Non uniform day 
¶ Tuesday 24th July 11.00 Whole School Mass in church    
¶ Wednesday 25th July Last day of the summer term. School 

Our prayer é  
On Sunday, we 
heard from Johnôs 
Gospel.  
 
Dear Lord Jesus,  
Thank you for St John and all of 
the people who help us to know 
you better, so that we can keep 
growing in goodness, to grow into 
the best that we can be.  
As some of us prepare for our 
First  Holy Communion, we  
thank-you for our parents and 
grandparents, teachers, priests 
and catechists. 
Amen.  

Spanish 
phrase of the 
week 
 

This weekôs phrase is C·mo 
est§s esta ma¶ana  
which means How are you this 
morning?  

Work of the weeké  
Every week a fantastic piece of childrenôs work is showcased in 
the school lobby (next to the office). Do come and take a look. 
This weekôs Work of the week is by Ruby Creen in Y2. 
Ruby has written a brilliant retelling of ñWilly the Wimpò by Anthony Brown.  
She has used interesting language to tell the tale, including lots of well chosen 
adjectives. Rubyôs sentences are accurate, her handwriting is joined up and 
beautifully presented.  Rubyôs imagination shines through in this lovely piece 
of writing. Well done Ruby! 

Punctuality Mattersé  
Please help the school day run smoothly by     
ensuring that your child is in school on time by 
8.55am, and ready for learning at 9am. If your 
child would like to have breakfast, they can come 
to breakfast club at 8am.  Children get              
embarrassed and sometimes upset if they are late 
and then they donôt have a good start to their day.  The children are 
either reading with an adult (Year R, 1 and 2) or starting their maths 
or English (Years 3,4,5 and 6).  Itôs the time of day when the         
children's minds are least tired and so they get straight into       
learning.  Donôt let your child be the one who is missing out.     
Thank-you for your help with this:) 

PTFA Cake Sale 
Thank-you so much for 
your generous donations 
of cakes, they are         
fantastic :)   
Thank-you PTFA for all of 
your hard work to make 
this another successful school event! 
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